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Kirkland, April

From: Marianne McKinney <mmckinran@icloud.com>
Sent: Wednesday, April 03, 2019 2:28 PM
To: DEP, NECEC
Subject: CMP proposal

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open attachments unless 

you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

 

We are unable to attend the meeting in Farmington, but would like to express our opinion, which we hope you will honor. 

 

For economic and environmental reason, all of which you have heard already, Please DO NOT allow this project in the state of 

Maine. 

 

Thank you for all the time and effort you are putting into this to make a wise decision for Maine. 

 

Marianne Mckinney 

5 Kerry Gardens 

Belfast, ME 04915 

 

 


